
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PFC CONSULTING LIMITED  
(A wholly owned subsidiary of PFC Limited) 

Corporate Office:  9th Floor (A Wing) Statesman House, 
Connaught Place, New Delhi-110001,  Fax: 011-23443990 

 

Notice for Extension of Date for EoI 
Submission   

 

The last date of submission of application towards 
Expression of Interest (EoI) for Selecting interested 
Partner for Jointly Exploring Opportunities in Power 
Distribution sector will be November 28, 2017 upto 15:00 
hrs (IST).  
 
The EoI shall be opened on November 28, 2017 at 16:00 
hrs (IST). 

 
For details visit our website www.pfcclindia.com  under the 
head ‘tenders’ or  e-Procurement Portal https://www.tcil-
india-electronictender.com  
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